
for 

Rainwater  
Harvesting 

and 
Healthy Lawns  

The Geronimo and Alligator Creeks Partnership  

Invites YOU to attend 

A presentation of: important updates on Geronimo and Alligator Creeks, rainwater harvesting 

techniques for homeowners, and lawn & landscaping management and irrigation practices. 

For a free soil test, pick up soil sample bags at either the Comal or Guadalupe County  

Extension offices before the event and bring your samples on the 12th. A 50 gallon rain barrel 

will be given away at the event as a door prize! 

Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority (GBRA)  

William E. West, Jr. Annex 

905 Nolan Street, Seguin, TX 

Tuesday, June 25, 2019 1:00—5:00 p.m. 
For more information or to reserve your spot, contact the Guadalupe County  

Extension Office, 830.303.3889 or Ward Ling at 979-845-6980 or 

wling@tamu.edu 

Healthy Waters 


